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STUDENTS ON GOVERNING BOARDS 
 
The Walla Walla Public School Board recognizes the unique and valuable insight students possess on 
the direction of the district and decisions made on their behalf. In alignment with the district’s beliefs, 
the Board is committed to maximizing student voice when possible. The school district will strive to 
annually seat two student representatives. Student representatives will communicate with other district 
students and receive their input and perspectives.  
 
Student representatives on the board are expected to make every effort to attend all board meetings. The 
student members will contribute to board discussion by providing student insight and perspective, serve 
as a liaison for the associated student body, and report to students about the work of the board and 
district activities. Student representatives will not attend executive sessions, make or second motions, 
vote, or hold board offices. 
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